
 

PHOTOGRAPHY 

Photography is necessary during your  

office visits. 

 

Procedures covered by insurance require  

that photos be submitted to your insurance  

carrier for approval of the procedure.  We will ask  

that all undergarments and jewelry be removed for the photograph. 

These photos require multiple views from several angles.  

 

Faces are never photographed unless facial surgery is planned.  

 

Photographs are taken again on the day of surgery or when the 

surgeon draws the markings on you for your procedure.  

 

Post-operative photos are taken again usually after 2 months, but may 

be taken sooner or later.  

 

All photos are confidential and stay in your chart.  We understand that 

this can be an uncomfortable experience for you, and would like you to 

know that these photos are taken in a private setting and take only a 

few minutes. A nurse or chaperone is usually present for the 

photographs. 


